
1

Ryan Howser

From: Jill Hatley <financialstlgd@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 9:53 PM
Cc: Cami Bremer; Carrie Geitner; Holly Williams; Longinos Gonzalez, Jr; 

stanuanderwerf@elpasoco.com
Subject: Colorado Pumpkin Patch

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if 
you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 

 

Hello,  
 
I have worked for the CPP and seen all the families that come to visit.  Families stay hours to play, eat, have fun and 
pick pumpkins.   

the Chapman family really loves to take care of people and see them have fun together.   
It’s a good safe place to be working for me and other people.  
Please help them.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
Aiden Hatley 
 
 
 


